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Dear Spartan, 

Thank you for joining our Stand Tall organization. 

Stand Tall has been an integral part of the DePaul 

Catholic Community for 20 years.  

This voluntary drug testing program offers you the 

opportunity to take a personal stand against drug abuse 

and to also provide your family with the positive example 

of your own personal growth and maturity. 

 

Thank you for being courageous and setting a positive 

example for your classmates.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Natalie Burd 

Dean of Students 

DePaul Catholic High School 

 

“If to be right is to be different, then by all means be 

different” 

Msgr. John P. McHugh, Director of DePaul 1956-1976 

STAND TALL

 
 

PHONE: 

973-694-3702     ext. 229 

 

WEBSITE: 

www.depaulcatholic.org 

 

EMAIL: 

Burdn@dpchs.org 

 

 


